
Lone Pine National Park
April 3, 1987

Frank D. Edwards
2345 N. Quail Road
Birdseye, Utah 84999

Dear Mr. Edwards,

This letter is a confirmation of your request for a 
traditional log cabin.

The Mary Todd Lincoln Cabin has been reserved in your name 
for the week of June 1017, 1987.  The cabin includes three 
bedrooms, a full kitchen, large parlor, and a jacuzzi.

Limousine Service from the airport to your cabin is 
available at no extra charge.

Warmest regards,

Ranger David Harris
Park Reservations

See enclosure


